
Succession:

There is a ‘Right of Succession’ policy, whereby parents can pass control of their site to an adult child, or grandchild, 
avoiding the wait list.  The new tenant would assume control of the site and be required to follow all Rules and
Regulations as established from time to time for the Campground.  The form to request such a transfer of control can
be found on the previous page.

If this is done during a season, the fees will still be due from the current site holders.  No refunds will be issued for fees
already paid.  Any financial considerations are to be between the parties.


